
legal notice
In The Circuit Court

Of The Fifth Judicial Circuit
Clark County, Illinois

In Re The Estate Of
Glenn H. Logan, Jr.
Deceased

No. 2023-PR-32
Claim Notice

Notice is given of the death 
of Glenn H. Logan, Jr. Letters 
of office were issued on Octo-
ber 19, 2023 to Sean W. Logan, 
whose address is 10821 Old 
Creek Road, P.O. Box 249, Mar-
tinsville, IL 62442, as Indepen-
dent Administrator, whose attor-
ney is Perry D. Baird, 2 South 
Central, P.O. Box 370, Casey, IL 
62420.

Claims against the Es-
tate may be filed in the Circuit 
Clerk’s office, Clark County 
Courthouse, Marshall, Illinois 
62441, or with the Independent 
Administrator, or both, within six 
(6) months from the date of first 
publication of this notice, and 
any claim not filed on or before 
April 29, 2024 is barred. Cop-
ies of a claim filed with the clerk 
must be mailed or delivered to 
the Independent Administrator 
and to his attorney within ten 
(10) days after it has been filed.

E-filing is now mandatory for 
documents in civil cases with 
limited exceptions.

To e-file, you must first cre-
ate an account with an e-filing 
service provider. Visit http://e-
file.illinoiscourts.gov/service-
providers.htm to learn more and 
to select a service provider.

If you need additional help or 
have trouble e-filing, visit http://
www.illinoiscourts.gov/FAQ/
gethelp.asp, or talk with your lo-
cal circuit clerk’s office.

Dated: October 23, 2023.
Sean W. Logan

Independent Administrator
By: Perry D. Baird
 his attorney
2 South Central
P.O. Box 370
Casey, IL 62420
O: (217) 932-4550
F: (217) 932-4535
E: pdblaw@fairpoint.net
10/27;11/3,10

public notice
Notice of Change in Control
of a State Member Bank or

Bank Holding Company
George Ryan Abel, Mt. Car-

mel, Illinois, intends to apply 
to the Federal Reserve Board 
for permission to join the Gray 
Family Control Group, a group 
acting in concert, and to acquire 
shares of Hutsonville Banc 
Corp, and thereby indirectly 
acquire shares of Farmers & 
Merchants Bank of Hutsonville, 
both of Hutsonville, Illinois. The 
Federal Reserve considers a 
number of factors in deciding 
whether to approve the notice.

You are invited to submit 
comments in writing on this 
notice to the Federal Reserve 
Bank of St. Louis, P.O. Box 
442, St. Louis, MO 63166-0442. 
Comments may also be submit-
ted electronically to comments.
applications@stls.frb.org. The 
comment period will not end 
before December 1, 2023 and 
may be somewhat longer. The 
Board’s procedures for process-
ing applications may be found at 
12 C.F.R. Part 262.25. To obtain 
a copy of the Federal Reserve 
Board’s procedures, or if you 
need more information about 
how to submit your comments 
on the notice, contact Holly Ri-
eser, Senior Manager, at (314) 
444-4713. The Federal Reserve 
will consider your comments 
and any request for a public 
meeting or formal hearing on 
the notice if they are received 
in writing by the Reserve Bank 
on or before the last day of the 
comment period.


